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       Dear Minidoka County School Board:

Mt. Harrison High School celebrates graduating seniors.  We have arranged to hold a 
“Spotlight” dinner for our seniors who have met graduation requirements for May, 
2019, where we will celebrate their accomplishments and tenacity.  This event is 
scheduled for Friday, May 17, 2019. These students persevered adversity and came out 
on top, and we, the Mt. Harrison faculty and staff, want to recognize their effort and are 
aspired to acknowledge the support systems that helped bring them to success.  The 
Rupert Elks graciously donated the use of their event center at no cost.  The night of the 
dinner, students and parents will enjoy a video of their student’s senior year.  
Furthermore, faculty and administration will voice their admiration of the students and 
tell of their accomplishments here to fore.  Guests and students will be asked to dress 
semi-formal as the night is one designed to honor the seniors progress toward living in 
the adult world.  We hope to provide each of the graduates with a meal for themselves 
and one for a guest.  Additional guests are welcome and can purchase a meal through 
Mt. Harrison.  Your roll in this event is one of charity, we hope you see positivity of this 
event, as many of our graduates will soon be joining the work force and contributing to 
our local community.  We humbly request a monetary donation of $1000 in your 
organization’s name to help balance the cost of this night of recognition. 

If you wish to support this occasion, please remit your tax-deductible donation to Mt. 
Harrison High School, 1431 – 17th Street, Heyburn, Idaho, 83336 by May 1, 2019. We 
would ask that, along with your charitable donation, you include either a business card 
or information regarding your business, so we can design advertising that reflects our 
appreciation for your sponsorship. Table tops will adorn each table with a flyer 
recognizing community supporters.   Thank you for your time and consideration for this 
special event.  We look forward to its success and hope it becomes a continuing tribute 
year after year.

Sincerely,

Mt. Harrison

Faculty and Administration


